

Ms Rebecca Dedman and Ms Sue Lawton Adams Harrison Solicitors 43 High Street Sawston **CB22 3BG** 

29th January 2018

Dear Rebecca and Sue

Thank you so much for your generous donation of £350 raised during your Christmas event. Blue Smile relies on support like yours, and it means we can continue to provide the kind of early intervention that makes a lifetime of difference to local children.

As we tell children, big feelings get in the way of learning. Blue Smile helps children to overcome their fear and worries, making them happier, and therefore able to listen, think and learn. This benefits the whole school through calmer classes and better learning. As one head-teacher put it: "I can't speak too highly of the Blue Smile team. I have every confidence in their professionalism and they have had an impact right across the school".

Meanwhile, we are excited to share with you our most recent global Outcome Measure results (2016-2017):

- 95% of parents say their child improved because of Blue Smile
- 83% of children with very worrying mental health issues improved
- 88% of teachers say their pupil improved because of Blue Smile

We're also delighted to share with you that Blue Smile now provides teams of therapists and mentors in eight Partner Schools in Cambridge. In addition, our new Outreach program can send individual therapists into schools from a mobile team to additional schools - sixteen so far - throughout the county. Blue Smile has supported 700 children over the past seven years.

Thank you again for your support.

Yours sincerely

D swar

Deanne Swain

Fundraising, Communications and Events Manager

P.S. Find enclosed a certificate for you to display in the office.

Web: www.bluesmile.org.uk Tel: 01223 314725

Email: info@bluesmile.org.uk

Reg. office: 47-51 Norfolk Street, Cambridge CB1 2LD Reg. charity no. 1139279 Reg. company no. 7411348

## blue smile ©

Happier children - Brighter futures











## THANKYOU!

**Adams Harrison Solicitors** 

(Sawston Office)

for raising an amazing

£350

with your Christmas event

from everyone at Blue Smile, especially all the children who you have helped.